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2nd November 2022 

 
Mr George Passmore 
Queensland Competition Authority 
145 Ann Street 
Brisbane QLD 4000 
(Submitted via QCA Online Submission Form) 
 

Re: GAPE and Newlands pricing DAAU 

 

Dear George 

We refer to the recent submission by Stanmore SMC Pty Ltd regarding the GAPE and Newlands Pricing DAAU. 

Jellinbah Group wish to advise the QCA that as an existing GAPE access holder, Jellinbah Group (Lake Vermont Coal 
Mine), provides its support to the matters raised in Stanmore SMC’s submission. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this submission. 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

 

Liam Barry 

Marketing and Logistics Coordinator 

Jellinbah Group – Lake Vermont Coal Mine 
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